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Sir/Madam,  I am very concerned by the current attempt to remove the requirement for voters to
show ID before voting.  This makes no sense what so ever as it opens up enormous opportunity for
fraud in the voting system. Everyone carries identification these days and it is not burdensome to
produce ID before we vote. I believe it would be a very serious mistake to remove the current
requirement to show ID before voting.    Yours sincerely, sandra lyon
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